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We began the season of Advent by lighting our Advent

candles at Morning Prayer and celebrating our First Friday

Mass!

We also welcomed one special student, Izabella from the

Kindergarten, into our Church as she was baptized at our

School Mass!

We distributed report cards to all K-8 students on Friday and

will hold Parent-Teacher Conferences next week.

THE WEEK IT WAS

St. Francis’s Feast Day was Friday, December 3rd. 

He was a Spanish priest and missionary who lived from

1506-1552.

He was college roommates with St. Ignatius of Loyola, who

eventually led him to leave his job as a professor and

become a priest.

These two saints teach us about the importance of

friendship on the path to sainthood. As Proverbs states,

“Iron sharpens iron” (27:17).

SAINT OF THE WEEK
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WHAT'S NEXT:

St. Francis Xavier

Wednesday, December 8th
Immaculate Conception School Mass at
10:00am

Thursday, December 9th 
Parent-Teacher Conferences (Half-Day)

Friday, December 10th 
No School for Professional Development

Wed  & Thurs, December 15th & 16th
Advent Holy Hours of Eucharistic Adoration
at 1:00pm

Sunday, December 19th
Live Nativity at 11:00am 

 

Download Our App! 
Use the following link on your

mobile device
(https://a3a.me/staugustinesc
hool) or scan the QR code to

download our school app!

https://a3a.me/staugustineschool


  A flashback to our
successful Thanksgiving Food

Drive!
Kindergarten makes their

own Advent Wreaths! 

Izabella is baptized!Praise God! 

Parent Teacher Conferences: All teachers Grades K-8 will be

holding Parent-Teacher Conferences this coming Thursday!

Teachers will be distributing schedules early next week for parents

to sign up for time slots. Parents of Nursery and Pre-K students will

have Parent-Teacher Conferences in February. 

School Mass: All parents are invited to our School Mass for the

Solemnity of the Immaculate Conception on Wednesday at

10:00am.

Half-Day Thursday: To accommodate Parent-Teacher Conferences,

Thursday will be a half-day of school. We will be operating on the

same Half-Day dismissal schedule used on the Wednesday prior to

Thanksgiving. 

 Basketball: Practices are officially underway and games will begin

next week! Parents of all players should expect to be be billed the

participation fee via FACTS shortly. 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION

SCENES FROM THE WEEK

Pray
er 

Inten
tions

For the health and safety of
our entire school

community...



For the souls of all who have
gone before us, including Mrs.

Joanne Poulin, a former
teacher of St.  Augustine

School, that she may rest in
eternal peace... 






St. Augustine and St. Julie,
Pray for Us!

Since the last Weekly Newsletter two weeks ago, there
have been 6 new reported cases of COVID-19 in our
school.

COVID-19 UPDATES


